
PRESIDENT S MESSAGE 
By now all of you have received your 1984 dues 
bill for the up-coming year« The lower portion 
of this bill has a place for information that is 
needed to upgrade our Northern and State Rosters. 
Please complete the form to receive your new card. 

The fall and winter seasons are also a good time 
to think about attending the monthly meetings and 
upgrading your classification. When upgrading your 
classification, you need to fill out another app-
lication blank but do not need the two signatures. 
Having an A or B classification is sometimes a 

qualification needed to apply for some superintendents positions. 

Nationally, many superintendents have indicated an interest to become a 
Certified Golf Course Superintendent. Arrangements are now being made to 
have a two day study session, December 14th and 15th, 1983 and the test 
given Friday, December 16th, 1983. The exact location has not been decided 
but will probably be at a hotel in the south bay area. I have the list of 
study material available, which takes at least a month to get from GCSAA. 
Send for it early. Test Fee is $50.00, payable 12/16/83. 

For further information contact Bob Ford, (415) 948-6232. 

DECEMBER 2 Rancho Canada GC, Carmel 

(Christmas Party) 

JANUARY 13 Green Valley CC, Suisun 

MAY 20 - 21 Calif. Golf Course Superintendents Association annual State Meeting, Rancho Canada, Carmel 

No quorum at the Oct. 10th meeting at the Villages, therefore no board 
briefs. Discussions on voting delegates for the national, the Christ-
mas party, and the Certification. No new applications. 

BOB FORD 


